FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Q1) Does your local authority use a specific cut-off DASH (Domestic Abuse, Stalking, and Honour-Based Violence) risk assessment score for:

a) Independent Domestic Violence Advocate (IDVA) referrals?
No. As a local authority we don’t set or have an agreed cross authority threshold for high risk different to the Safe Lives DASH Dash risk assessment resources for professionals - SafeLives and always allow for professional judgement beneath the visible high isk level of 14 ‘ticks’. Any commissioning of domestic abuse related support services throughout the enquiry period notes referral to MARAC where meets ‘local threshold’.

b) Multi-Agency Risk Assessment Conference (MARAC) referrals?
No. As above, the local (Leicester, Leicestershire & Rutland) MARAC has operated on the same basis throughout the enquiry period, working to a ‘visible high risk’ threshold of 14 but accepting under that based on professional judgement.

Q2) If a cut-off score is used, has this score changed at any point over the past 10 years? Please provide the cut-off scores for each year, broken down as follows:

a) IDVA Referral Score:

2015

2016

2017

2018

2019

2020

2021

2022

2023

2024

2025 (latest available data)

b) MARAC Referral Score:

2015

2016

2017

2018

2019

2020

2021

2022

2023

2024

2025 (latest available data)

Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
